
Booking is essential. Please book at:

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/open-morning-

saturday-10th-october-2020-tickets-121758195039

"Together we are committed to excellent
education for all, rooted in Gospel values,
inspiring a love for life-long learning and

following the compassion of Christ."

SATURDAY  10TH  OCTOBER  2020

9AM-12PM

HAGLEY CATHOLIC
HIGH SCHOOL 

OPEN MORNING



You are invited to visit our school site for
individual family tours. 

Only one adult is permitted to accompany each
child per tour. The wearing of face coverings

during the tour is compulsory for adults.

Tours are available to students applying to join
Hagley in September 2021 (currently in Year 6). 

Please note that the open morning may be
cancelled at short notice dependent upon

guidance. 

"This is a friendly school where pupils are safe
and well cared for."
OFSTED Report 2019


